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To whom it may concern. I, Darrin Davis, do not support this measure. I believe it is 

an infringement on our freedoms. I do not believe the state should be in control of 

what my, or any local school board, should or shouldn't be required, or not allow 

when it comes to text books, reading material, or any such library books, etc. If this 

measure is to take place, more like such will take place.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Darrin R. Davis Jr. 

 

 


